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Approval of TSX Alpha Liquidity 

Provider Program 
 
We are pleased to announce that all necessary regulatory approvals have been received for the 
introduction of the TSX Alpha Liquidity Provider (ALP) program previously announced in Equities 
Trading Notice 2018-021. 
 
The ALP program will take effect on November 1, 2018.  Details of the ALP program are outlined 
in the revised TSX Alpha Trading Fee Schedule.  As indicated by the revised Trading Fee 
Schedule, each participating ALP ID Group must be pre-approved by TSX Alpha.  TSX Alpha 
Exchange Members may request approval by submitting the required form to 
trading_sales@tmx.com. 

 
For more information regarding this notice, please contact the Account Management Team.  
 
Jeff Foster   (416) 947-4229  
Matthew Lee   (416) 947-4665  
Graham MacKenzie  (416) 947-4534  
Pete Osborne  +44 7555 690 996 
Jon Schneider   (416) 947-4484 
Michael Tintinaglia  (416) 947-6679 

October 15, 2018 

2018-032 

https://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1808
https://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1847
https://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1848/
mailto:trading_sales@tmx.com
mailto:trading_sales@tmx.com

